
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

Meet the Teacher 

Due to the rise in the amount of Covid cases within the area and after seeking guidance I have 

decided to alter the timings and offer another day to ensure we can hold this important meeting 

for all parents minimising risk for all. I have reduced the timings to allow the cleaners to come 

into school after the event and ensure the classrooms have a thorough clean before opening to 

the children again in the morning. I hope you understand and support my decision to do this. 

Meet the Teacher will be: 

Wednesday 22nd September 3.30-4.30pm 

Thursday 30th September 3.30-4.30pm 

 

In order to control numbers and safely allow parents into classrooms we are allowing 15 parents 

to come into school at anytime between 3.30-4.30pm. You will be able to look around the 

classroom view English and Maths books and see where your child sits, hangs their belongings 

etc.  

To book your preferred date please complete the online form that will be sent to you. You will 

need to book each child separately.  

Please when coming in and out the classroom can you use the external doors: 

 

YN-At the rear of the school (Collection Door) 

YR- At the rear of the school (Collection Door) 

Y1- At the rear of the school (Collection Door) 

Y2- Please use the Library Door (I will be available to guide you) 

Y3-Please use main playground door (Collection Door) 

Y4- Mobile Entrance  

 

I would also please ask if parents would sanitise their hands on arrival and when in the classroom 

and I would encourage you to wear a mask. Classrooms will be well ventilated and I ask that you 

please do not sit on any chairs during your visit.  

 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 

 



Thank you so much for your co-operation and understanding.  

 

Best wishes 

 

S Varricchione 

Headteacher 


